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Cottage Street School PTO Membership Meeting
Minutes from May 10th, 2012 
Meeting began at 7:05 p.m. adjourned at 7:52 p.m.

25 members present 
Introductions

Election of Officers


Rhonda & Meg
Co-Presidents


Elizabeth 

Treasurer


Ellen 


Secretary

Approved April 12th minutes by voice
Committee updates:
a) Yearbook – Pretty much all wrapped up being sent out to print expect delivery by May 30th. 

b) Family Nights – Revolution game coming up. We have over 210 planning on attending.

c) Roller Skating – May 20th Fliers went out already with a short turn around time. There will be food there and we lowered the price this year, but skates are still included if you don’t have any.

d) Teacher Appreciation Week Update
This has been just wonderful. The food was delicious. The teachers are really enjoying it

e) Spring Portraits – Sibling pictures went off with very little distraction to the classes. Received roughly $1,200 for pictures from LifeTouch

f) Mother’s Day Plant Sale – The plants really looked fantastic this year. Tomorrow is the day for the kids to come in and pick out their plants. We have 1,313 plants this year.

g) Spring Book Fair – Waiting for final numbers but it’s looking like $1,442 from Scholastic. Lessons learned don’t order books. Pull out the books that could be controversial before setting up all the books. Don’t put any toys out during the day only at night when the parents come in.

h) Turn off the TV Week – We had 114 children participate with 4 winners
i) Boxtops – We raised $1,362 this year. The current sheet out is for the start of next year.
Principal’s report:
Andy presenting on behalf of Kevin
MCAS is going very well
3rd grade is done with math

5th grade is doing math this week and Science and technology next week

4th grade will be doing math next week

June 18th will be step up day. Each child will visit the classroom and teacher that they will have in the fall, including the redistricted students who will be bussed between schools.

Teachers are finalizing the placement of students for next year. The students will receive their teacher assignments on June 18th.

Andy 

As head of Special Ed / Assistant Principal, asking for a stipend for behavioral incentives for the special ed students that he works with. PTO will add $200 to the budget for next year.
Treasurer’s report:
Really did well this year. Many Fundraisers came in over budget!!!

Out target for this year was: $28,425 and we raised $35,072

Income:
Cougar Gear


$1,497 Final number

Expenses: 

Still have a few things on going no major update this month.

New Business:

Field day currently planned for June 16th but this may have to move. We have the Yo-Yo people coming in.
Ice Cream Social Monday 11th from 6:30 to 8:00pm
PTO Meets the 1st Thursday of the month at 7:00pm in the Cottage Street School Library

Free Childcare is provided

Contact us at: CSSPTO@gmail.com
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